Michelle Stricklin named president and CEO of Northwest Georgia Credit Union

ROME, GA, April 13, 2009—Northwest Georgia Credit Union’s board of directors named Michelle Stricklin as president and CEO of the credit union. Mrs. Stricklin has served as interim president of Northwest Georgia Credit Union since August 2008, upon the retirement of former president and CEO Cheryl Huffman.

Mrs. Stricklin has worked in multiple areas of the Northwest Georgia Credit Union since 1994. Prior to serving in her current leadership capacity, Mrs. Stricklin most recently served as the director of accounting and human resources. She also sat on various board committees and has been an integral leader in setting credit union policy.

Chairman of the board Robert Young stated, “The Northwest Georgia Credit Union board of directors is excited and pleased about the direction that Mrs. Stricklin will take the credit union as its new president and CEO. The board took several months to come to its decision about this position, and this was deliberate. We were intentional about not making a hasty decision because of the magnitude and implications for the future, and also because we felt a great sense of confidence in our interim president. The board attracted and interviewed external candidates, deliberated on the strengths of each, and ultimately agreed that Mrs. Stricklin was the most excellent selection. Northwest Georgia Credit Union has been a safe and strong financial institution in the past, it remains so now, and it will remain so in the future under the leadership of Mrs. Stricklin.”

Mrs. Stricklin said, “Northwest Georgia Credit Union is a unique financial institution. We are member-owned and not-for-profit, and our business philosophy is one of simply helping people and teaching solid personal finance practices. I am truly thrilled and humbled to have been selected to lead such a passionate organization that puts people first. I am eager to explore our potential in the days ahead.”

Northwest Georgia Credit Union is a not-for-profit financial institution owned by its members and was founded in 1961 to serve local educators. NWGACU has since expanded and membership is offered as an employee benefit for about 100 organizations in Rome and Floyd County. Visit NWGACU online at www.nwgacu.org.
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